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The Digital Communication subcommittee has met informally at Area events, in-person at the 

Area Q3 meeting, and communicated via email over the past three months. Our subcommittee 

roster is down one person due to the ADCM from District 62 stepping down. Thus, we are 

comprised of one DCM (chair, District 27) and the remainder ADCMs (six total, districts 27, 30, 

33, 51, 57, and 67).  

The Digital Communication subcommittee was able to accomplish the following items over this 

past quarter:  

• The “Digital Binders” posted to our Area 59 website on the About Alcoholics 

Anonymous subpage: https://area59aa.org/about-a-a/, have undergone some 

revisions due to as few pamphlets being retired at the 2024 General Service 

Conference.  

• The next edition of our We newsletter, intended for July 2024 publication, will be 

published in August 2024 instead. Planning for this year’s last edition of We is well 

underway, with the goal to be published October 2024 prior to our EPGSA event. 

• Digital Communication and Structure subcommittees now have “More Information” 

webpages our Area website, thanks to Mark B, District 27 ADCM/Digital 

Communication subcommittee member, Steve P, District 33 ADCM/Digital 

Communication subcommittee member, Alex N, DCM District 51/Structure 

subcommittee chair, and Scott F, Area 59 Web servant. This leaves only Treatment 

and Accessibilities as the only active subcommittee without a “More Information” 

webpage. 

• Digital Placards developed by Kim B, District 62 past ADCM, will be submitted to our 

Area web servant for posting on the Digital Communication subcommittee “More 

Information” webpage prior to the Q4 Area meeting. 
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